Dear ,

Last week we dropped off our son, Jonathan, at St. Edward’s to begin his sophomore year.  As you know, sending your child off to college is an emotion-filled experience for the whole family.  

As we reflect on our son’s first year of life and learning at SEU, we are proud of his accomplishments at his new “home away from home”.  

Although we live far from Austin, the SEU community feels near to us.  We have enjoyed participating in the many opportunities for parents to become involved in their child’s educational experience.  What a great feeling to know that our son is challenged and cared for and that we, too, are valued members of this community!

Following this mailing, several students will participate in an alumni and parent phonathon to raise needed funds for student services, scholarships, university maintenance and facilities.  They’ve agreed to accept a challenging and exciting task – fund raising for the Annual Fund for Educational Excellence.  We invite you to join us in kicking off the most successful campaign ever by sending in your gift today.  All contributions received before September 15 will be processed prior to the phonathon and the sum of these gifts will certainly help to launch the students’ fund raising initiative for this year. 

Our philanthropic support is essential to the health and continued success of the university.  In addition, when we contribute to the Annual Fund, we are sending a valuable message to our children that we believe in their educational pursuit.  We are leading by example and telling our children that philanthropy is important and should be a part of each and everyone’s lives.  We hope that you agree.  Please give generously!

Thank you for your commitment to St. Edward’s and to all the families that the SEU community represents.  We hope to see you at the upcoming Parents Weekend on October 20-22!  

Sincerely,

John and Chris Miller

Parents of Jonathan Miller, Class of 2003
